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NEWSLETTER WC 9TH SEPTEMBER 24

To Prime Parents of: 

To School Members: 

  EMAIL

Westmoor Primary School 

Truth Opportunity Celebration

Diary Dates

16/09/2024 - 

Reception to

 Y6 Road Safety

workshops

20/09/2024 -  Jeans

for Genes Day

20/09/2024 - 

Reception Reading

Meeting

15/10/2024 - 

School individual

 photographs

Welcome Back

The summer six week break seems a distant memory and the sunshine seems

to have deserted us too! We hope you enjoyed this special time with your

children. We are delighted to have them back and have got off to a wonderful

start. Thank you for sending your children in full school uniform. A reminder

that shoes should be plain black and no branded trainers please. Any queries

please look at our website for reference.

Reception
It has been a pleasure to welcome our Reception children into main school.

After a short but successful staggered start they have now had a full day at

school. They may be in for a shock when they realise that this is the way

forward!
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WC 14/10/2024 -  

Parent Teacher

Consultation (details to

follow)

New Staff

Welcome to Miss Taylor

who is seconded to us

from another North

Tyneside school. Miss

Taylor will be SENCO

whilst Miss Cheetham

is on maternity leave

and will be with us for

the academic year as

Maple class teacher  

Jeans for Genes

On Friday 20th

September children

can come to school in

non-school uniform.

Ideally they should

wear denim in support

of the charity "Jeans

for Genes." School

Council will gather

donations on the yard

of ideally £1, or

whatever families are

able to give.

Ofsted

Successes

It will be two years in November since Ofsted last inspected our school. We

anticipate, and indeed welcome, a further inspection this academic year. All

staff have worked incredibly hard to address actions from the previous

inspection. We shall send a summary of successes from our School

Development Plan to parents by the end of September, along with our action

points for this academic year. Our aim is that parents fully understand the

steps of progress school has made, and the final steps planned. School

currently self-evaluates as Good with some Outstanding features. You will be

aware from recent media reports that there will be changes to Ofsted's

grading and ways of working. Overall judgements have now gone, but schools

inspected this year will still get gradings for each of the separate areas. In the

following academic year, Ofsted reports will be replaced by a report card. Mrs

Trundley will offer some "Seeing is Believing" sessions for any parents wishing

for greater detail around school development. Dates to follow after half term. 

Vacancies

Lunchtime Supervisors

We have placed an advert with Teamware Jobs for two lunchtime supervisors.

If you are interested in applying for a position, please complete an application

form by 20th September. Please contact the school office if you need any

assistance.

Westmoor Primary School
Southgate
Killingworth
Newcastle upon Tyne
NE12 6SA
t: 0191 643 2260
e: office@westmoorprimary.org.uk
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Insert the link to your school website here 

Click on each icon to add links to social media
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